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 February 26, 2024 
2/26 Chess Club 3—4 pm 
 
2/27 V Girls BBall Practice 3—4:30 pm 
 JV Boys BBall Practice 4:30—6 pm 
 
2/28 Faculty Meeting 3:15 pm 
 V Boys BBall Practice 4—5:15 pm 
    (Note change in end time) 
 Lenten Meal at 6 pm and Message at 
    7pm in the Gym 
 
2/29 Basketball Games at St. James 
 JV Boys 4 pm 
 V Boys 5 pm 
 V Girls 6 pm 
 
3/1 5 Weeks Ends 
 
3/2 BBall Club 10:30—Noon 
 MEAT RAFFLE 6 PM AT 
    SANBORN FIRE HALL 
    (TICKETS REQUIRED) 
  
 

 LOOKING AHEAD 

THIS WEEK 

  KEEP SHINING!!! 

“Love is patient, love is kind.  It does not envy, it does not boast, it is not 
proud.”  1 Corinthians 13:4 

 
 Third graders have been doing a fantastic job in Reading and Math!  We 
love reading!  We are just starting a unit in Reading about “One of a Kind.”  We will 
be reading about differences in people, the hottest, coldest, highest, and deepest 
places in the world, life during the Depression, and Gertrude Ederle…America’s 
Champion Swimmer.  All of our stories will lead the way to deep discussions in our 
class.  In Math, we are working on division.  We will also be doing more in-depth 
work on fractions, bar graphs, pictographs, and line graphs.  The students are also 
very interested in the fun we will have with probability.  Currently, the students are 
taking timed tests for multiplication and division.   
 
 Science has been really exciting!  We are just finishing a chapter on Forces 
and Motion..  We have learned about Position and Motion, Forces, and Using Sim-
ple Machines!  Next, we will be taking “A Look at Living Things.”  We will eventu-
ally get caterpillars so we can see them go through metamorphosis!  It will be an 
amazing sight!  In Social Studies, 3rd graders have been studying Early Communities 
in America and People on the Move.  We will be learning about New Ideas that 
Change Communities.  We will be learning about how Inventions Shape Communi-
ties and about Making Communities Safer.   
 
 In Bible Studies, 3rd graders are just starting a Unit on How God Hears and 
Answers His People.  We will be discussing if God hears and answers our prayers, 
how we talk to God, how we live for Christ, why we pray “Thy Kingdom Come”, 
for what should we pray, how God helps us resist temptation, how God delivers us 
from evil, and why we can pray with confidence.  These students love our discus-
sions in class that share our thoughts, prayers, and questions.  “Shine” has been a 
phenomenal theme for our school this year!  We love to “shine” and share our love 
and joy for Christ with our school friends and family!  I love the giving hearts in my 
classroom.    
  
Miss Kreutz and 3rd Grade 
 

 
SEE ATTACHED MARCH CALENDAR 

 
 
 

FOWLER’S ONLINE ALL-SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

Thank you to all who purchased and sold products from Fowler’s or sent in their 
$25 for the all-school fundraiser.  If you haven’t sent in your $25 in lieu of partici-
pation, please do so immediately.  We had a very successful fundraiser and will let 
you know our profit soon.   Any child that sold more than $150 has won a pizza 
party that will be held on April 15th at lunchtime.   Your child will be notified if 
they won and information will be sent home with them. 

The pick-up time for items sold will be on Friday, March 8th from 2:45 p.m. to 
5:30 p.m. at the church.   If anyone cannot make this time work for them, please 
call/text Brenda Walck immediately at 716/695-4374.   

CHECK OUT THE FUN AC-
TIVITIES PLANNED ON 

THE BACK SIDE OF THIS 
PAGE FOR CELEBRATE 

ST. PETER’S WEEK. 
 

WE LOVE OUR SCHOOL. 

 



BISON’S SCHOLARSHIP FOR K—8 STUDENTS 

The BISON fund pre-application for new or current families 
NOT on BISON for the 2024-25 school year remains open.  
To start the process, families can complete a pre-application 
form online at http://bisonfund.com/our-scholarships.  The 
deadline is March 15th.  Scholarships are awarded using a 
lottery system from all submitted pre-application forms and 
all applicants will be notified of lottery results via email on 
March 16th. 
 
Current families do not need to fill out a pre-application, they 
should have been emailed a link to complete the renewal pro-
cess and add siblings on February 20th. 
 
Please see the attached flyer for more details.  If you have any 
questions, please contact BISON at 716-854-0869 Ext. 1 or 
cmcdonald@bisonfund.com. 

ST. PETER’S SCHOOL MEAT RAFFLE 

St. Peter’s Lutheran School will be having a Meat Raffle this 
Saturday, March 2nd at 6 pm at the Sanborn Fire Hall.  Tick-
ets are required.  Contact the office to check if tickets are still 
available.   
 
This is a 21 and over only event.  No children please.  No out-
side beverages allowed. 
 
We will also have a large ticket item raffle and 50/50 raffle. 

 LENT SERVICES 

St. Peter’s Church would like to invite you to join us Wednesday 
nights during Lent.  Wednesday Lent services will be held in the 
school gym starting with a light dinner held prior to the service at 
6 pm with the service following at 7 pm, also in the gym.  Each 
night will feature a “Christ on Trial” drama with a prosecutor 
questioning an eyewitness about Jesus.  Who is Jesus to us?  
Please join us for this exciting series! 

RE-ENROLLMENT FORMS FOR 2024-2025 

Re-Enrollment forms for the 2024-2025 school year are going 
home today.  
 
All forms and fees are due by March 28th.  Also all transporta-
tion requests/forms need to be submitted directly to your school 
district by April 1, 2023.  Transportation requests need to be 
sent to your district each school year. 
 
For more information see the Forms. 

YEARBOOK ORDERS 

To order a yearbook, please see the attached flyer. 

VOLLEYBALL FORMS 

Volleyball forms will be going home with students in Grades 5—8 
today.  Completed forms are due this Friday, March 1st.  Practices 
will begin March 25th. 
 
Please note…..do NOT send in money for volleyball shirts.  The 
coach will let you know how much the volleyball shirts will cost. 

Celebrate St. Peter’s Week  
March 4th-8th 

Go Team!  

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  
Wear YEL-
LOW and 
CRAZY 

HAIR DAY 

  
Wear GREEN and 
CRAZY SOCK and 

SHOE DAY 

  
**Free all school lunch, 

with returned slip 

  

  
Wear RED and PA-

JAMA DAY and 
BRING YOUR FA-
VORITE STUFFED 

ANIMAL 

  

  
Wear 

BLACK and 
DRESS UP 

  
Wear BLUE and ST.  

PETER’s WEAR DAY 

  



AFTER SCHOOL SIGN UP                                                                                     
*Week of March 4th 

Due on February 29th 
Pre-Reg (per day)    1 hour@ $5,  
2 hours@ $10,  3 hours @ $ 15 

 

Family Reg for the year is $35.00. 
 

Emergency   (family not registered) 
                            $7.00 per hour 
Late Enrollees  add $1.00 per child per               
  day after Thursday. 

 
Name____________________________ 
 

              Mon      Tues     Wed    Thurs      Fri    
 

Hrs.      ____    ____    _____   _____   ____ 
 
Name____________________________ 
 

               Mon     Tues     Wed     Thurs     Fri   
 

Hrs.       ____     ____     _____  _____    ____ 
 
 
TOTAL ENCLOSED   ___________ 

 
THIS FRIDAY, (2/16) 

 FOR LUNCH 
PIZZA 

(Orders due Tuesday, 2/13) 
 
 

Name _______________________  Gr   _____ 
 
 
_____ Slice Cheese @ $1.75              
 
_____ Slice Pepperoni @ $2.00                 
 
 
Total Enclosed                                        ______ 

 
 
 

Please provide exact change. 
Proceeds benefit  

Celebrate St. Peter’s Week 
Activities 

 

NEXT TUESDAY, (3/5) 
FOR LUNCH 

CELEBRATE ST. PETER’S WEEK LUNCH 
(Orders due Tuesday, 2/27) 

 
Name _______________________________Gr. _____ 
 
PLEASE CHOOSE ONE ENTREE: 
 
____  Beef and Bean Chili with Cornbread 
____  Chicken Nuggets with Ranch 
____  Peanut Butter & Strawberry Jam Pocket 
 
 
PLEASE CHOOSE ONE SIDE: 
 
____  Side Salad 
____  Fresh Fruit 
____  Potato Chips 
 
 
PLEASE CHOOSE ONE DESSERT: 
 
____  Berry Blue “Raider” Jello 
____  Warm Chocolate Chip Cookie 
 
 
____  I WILL BRING MY OWN LUNCH 

 
 

This lunch is provided Free of Charge because……. 
We Love St. Peter’s 

Special Thanks to PTL! 

In celebration of “Celebrate St. 
Peter’s Week”, St. Peter’s will be 
providing your student lunch on 
Tuesday, March 5th.  To receive 
the lunch, you must complete the 
order form and send into the office 
by Tuesday, February 27th.  If 
your student does not want the 
lunch, please check the appropriate 
line on the form.  Lemonade and 
water will be provided. 


